
 

Commissioners Hold Public Hearing for ARPA Project Review 

The Belknap County Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, August 5th at 5:15 pm 
to hear public input on proposed spending of the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds.  To 
view the proposed projects, go to www.belknapcounty.org and select American Rescue Plan on 
the right side. 

This meeting will be held in person at 34 County Drive, Laconia NH in conference room #1 and 
streamed live via the County YouTube channel.  The public is encouraged to attend. 

 

 

 

http://www.belknapcounty.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0TtvbrUToB6k2kpd4pXOxQ

